
Dear Bijal 
 
Nurses caring for people with non-valvular atrial fibrillation were invited to 
submit professional statement to inform the above health technology 
appraisal. 
 
Feedback from them suggest that there is no further information to submit at 
this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing. 
 
Thank you for the invitation to submit professional statement.   
 
We look forward to participating in the next stage of the appraisal. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt. 
 
Regards  
 
 
 
 

 
The RCN represents nurses and nursing, promotes excellence in practice and shapes 
health policies 

 
 

 
 
 


